To: publicationregl9
Subject: Fwd: HED DPD Site 10

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

> Dear Planning Officers, thank you for writing to me and explaining your proposed sites for Employment land at
Higher College Farm EAL 3 reg 19.

> Having lived close by for most of my life | do not want to see the further erosion of our beautiful countryside. The
traffic around Dilworth and Lower Lane is already horrific and impossible for a person of my age to negotiate. Any
development would increase the volume of traffic and heavy goods vehicles and present safety issues for everyone.
> Our beautiful Ribble Valley is being slowly taken away and no one seems to care.

> | hope you will care and pass my thoughts on to those who can make a difference.

>
> Sent from my iPad



